
                      

You’re Invited: Community 

Meeting on 4306 Butler 

Please join us on Monday, February 12th at 6:30 p.m. at St. Mary's 

Lyceum, 333 45th Street for a community meeting on The Vandal’s proposed 

liquor license transfer for the restaurant. 

As part of Lawrenceville United and Lawrenceville Corporation’s community 

process, you are encouraged to attend to learn more about the project, ask 

questions, and provide feedback. 

Questions? Please call LU at (412) 802-7220. 

Date: 

Monday, 

Feb. 12th  at 

6:30 p.m. 

 

Location: 

St. Mary’s 

Lyceum, 

333 45th 

Street 

 


